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Dumfries Community Survey 
  
The Town of Dumfries encourages residents to participate in the Dumfries Community Survey.  The 
survey covers a wide-range of issues and services that impact our quality of life. Responses will be 
used to measure experiences and satisfaction. By taking a few minutes to complete this survey, you 
will assist the Town Council and Town Administration in prioritizing resources and providing direction 
for the future of our community. 
 
“Our community is growing in many positive ways and we want to hear from you as we strategically 
plan for our future,” said Town Manager, Keith Rogers Jr.   
  
The survey has been mailed out to residents and can be returned utilizing the pre-paid envelopes.  
Residents may also complete the survey online using the following link: 
https://dumfriescommunitysurvey.org/   
 
 
For the latest information related to the Town of Dumfries please visit: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/  
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